## Voigt, Alexandra

From:

Donnell, William

Sent:

Tuesday, October 1, 2019 4:41 PM

To:

Voigt, Alexandra

Subject:

Taqueria Aurora

## Dear Alex,

Thank you for taking time to review Taqueria Aurora's liquor license application with me today. I understand they are applying for a distance exception under the new ordinance. Using Google Earth I have measured the distance from the front door of the restaurant to the closes point of McCleery School to be over 500 feet. I also understand that the request is to serve beer and wine on premise only with no bar or take-out service.

Based on the information stated above I would be in favor of granting the requested distance exemption.

Thanks for your help in reviewing this case,

Bill

## William M. Donnell

City of Aurora 4<sup>th</sup> Ward Alderman

630-698-2516

AURORA

CITY OF LIGHTS